
 
 

Muito Obrigado Brazil…. 
 

VIVA BRAZIL!!! 

THANKS FOR YOUR SUPPORT 
 

NATAL, Brazil – June 2011 
AwF Board greatly appreciate the work carried out on our behalf to enable a 

contribution of approximately USD4,500 from donation and raffle/lottery.  

Special thanks to Ricardo Martino, Patricia Moraes-Valenti, Karina Ribeiro, Joao 

Manoel Alves and the Guabi team, the students and last, but certainly not least, 

Itamar Rocha and ABCC/FENACAM.  

 

 

 


